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Critical Path Institute Receives Bronze Award 
From League of American Bicyclists  

 
October 25, 2012 ~ Tucson, AZ – Critical Path Institute (C-Path) announces that it has received a Bronze 
Bicycle Friendly Business (BFB) award from the League of American Bicyclists in recognition for its 
commitment to promoting bicycling and a healthy lifestyle in the workplace.  
 
This is the first year that C-Path applied for recognition. Nick King, a project manager for the company, 
spearheaded the effort to promote bicycling and plans to conduct bike riding safety classes for co-
workers.  
 
With the announcement of 71 new BFBs today in 27 states, C-Path joins a visionary group of close to 500 
local businesses, government agencies, and Fortune 500 companies across the United States that are 
transforming the American workplace.  
 
“Businesses may be the engine of our economy, but more and more are realizing that the bicycle can be 
a powerful catalyst for increased profits, reduced health care costs, happier employees and more 
customers,” said Andy Clarke, President of the League of American Bicyclists. “Companies large and 
small are voting for a more bicycling-friendly America and making significant contributions to our 
economic growth by promoting healthy, sustainable transportation.”  
 
About the Bicycle Friendly America Program: The Bicycle Friendly Community, Bicycle Friendly State, Bicycle 
Friendly Business and Bicycle Friendly University programs are generously supported by program partners Bikes 
Belong and Trek Bicycle’s One World, Two Wheels Campaign. To learn more about building a Bicycle Friendly 
America, visit http://www.bikeleague.org/programs/bicyclefriendlyamerica 
 
About Critical Path Institute: Established in 2005 as a non-profit organization, C-Path was formed with public and 
private philanthropic support from the University of Arizona, the US Food and Drug Administration (FDA), and the 
Tucson community. Additional funding has been provided by Science Foundation Arizona (SFAz). C-Path is 
committed to improving human health and well-being by developing new technologies and methods to accelerate 
the development and review of medical products. An international leader in forming collaborations around this 
mission, C-Path has established global, public-private partnerships that include nearly 1,000 scientists from 
government regulatory agencies, academia, patient advocacy organizations, and 41 major pharmaceutical 
companies. C-Path has headquarters in Tucson, AZ and an office in Rockville, MD.  For more information, visit 
www.c-path.org and follow us on Facebook.  
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